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22 February, 2023

Rev. John Judson

First Presbyterian Church of Birmingham
USA

Dear Rev. Judson,

RE: LETTER OF APPRECIATION

Greetings from Nairobi and the Presbyterian Church of East Africa. We pray that you and your family are
well in the Lord. We recently leamed of your upcoming retirement. We congratulate you on this milestone
and wish you God's blessings in all your future endeavors.

The PCEA would like to take this opportunity to thank you, your wife, Cindy, and the great First
Presbyterian Church of Birmingham, (Everybody's Church) for the unwavering support of our shared
partnership in the gospel of Jesus Christ - notably the Outreach Foundation trips to build Churches in
Kenya, participation in the Presbytery of Detroit/Thika Partnership to drill boreholes for clean water, and the
longstanding support for program to encourage girls' education and prevent FGM in Samburu. We pray that
others in the Church would continue such friendship and support after your retirement.

Again, we wish you the best in retirement, and we would gladly welcome you back to Kenya for a visit or
safari.

Yours in Christ's Service,

Rt. Rev. Thegu Mutahi
MODERATOR - 23RD G.A.

cc. - Secretary General

Deputy Secretary, General
Presbytery of Detroit Clerk
Moderator - Thika Presbytery
Director - Mission & BSR

Chair - Detroit -Thika Presbytery Partnership



